
April 18th 2024
Round Table Pizza Petaluma
18 members 1 guest attending

Secretary Jim Temple Called the meeting to order at 12:35 PM
Greg Nash was welcomed as a guest and future member.

Treasurers Report we are solvent. Dues should have been paid by 4/1/24

Field Report, Frank Plexaco: field is soft and needs cutting.

Old Business: 
Aric Wilmunder, the defib training will need to be rescheduled .

New business:
Mike Clancy stated he would be running the postal 1/2A Texaco contest again.
 
Noted that the Santa Rosa Swap meet was coming up, also  the Evil Monkey Swap meet in Alameda. 
Fliers have been sent out..

Mike Clancy gave a report on the SAM26 contest held at Schmidt Ranch. Results are attached.

The 2024 SAM Champs has been relocated from Woodland to the Schmidt Ranch. Flier to be attached 
when received.

Ed Hamler, Mike Clancy and SAM Pres. Bob Galler will attend the World SAM Champs in Europe.

The club is in possession of mowing equiptment for the field donated by Franks Plexacos brother. 
Storage has been attained at a nearby Property.

A motion was made and passed to purchase a 1st aid kit.

Jim Temple reported he had check in with member Dick Irwin and Dick was “hanging in there” and 
will try to get to the field when the weather and conditions gets better at the field.


